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Background
The deadline for solo-regulated firms to have undertaken the first assessment of the fitness and propriety 

of their Certified Persons has been delayed from 9 December 2020 until 31 March 2021.

What firms should do
Whilst the FCA intends to launch a consultations on extending the deadline, for now, firms must ensure that 

the following areas are embedded by 9 December 2020:
• Conduct Rules are embedded (eg training delivered and controls adjusted)

• Information is submitted about Directory Persons to the Register

In addition, we remind firms that Senior Managers (SMFs) are now fully subject to the SM&CR regime, 

therefore they must ensure that Conduct Rules training is effective so keep ongoing compliance in place 
(system and controls, culture, etc).
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About SM&CR

As a replacement to the APR system, The SM&CR introduces changes to how the FCA 
regulate people working in financial services. 

There are ample of information 
available on the new regime 

and no doubt, you have seen 
the below summary graph 
already. 

If you have any 

questions about the regime,
please do get in touch! 
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Note section
You may use this section to take notes of key actions or assessments and file it for your record keeping.

Key Publication
• FCA announcement about extension (click here)
• Our Publication about SM&CR (click here)
• The Senior Managers and Certification Regime: Guide for FCA solo-regulated firms (click here)
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https://www.fca.org.uk/news/news-stories/extension-smcr-implementation-periods-solo-regulated-firms
https://www.rrcompliance.com/regulatory-insight
https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/policy/guide-for-fca-solo-regulated-firms.pdf


RR Compliance Associates
E-mail: contact@rrcompliance.com

Mobile: 0203 488 4322

This update is designed to bring you high-level overview of the latest regulatory developments. Whilst we 
strive to tailor it to the relevant markets, each firm is fundamentally different and therefore this document 

cannot be taken as a professional advice. RR Compliance Associates reserves all rights.
How was your update?

Let us know here.
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